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Club members rally for book signing!! 
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~~~~~ President’s Message ~~~~~ 
Fellow Members: September is an important meeting month. 
Nominations for Club Officers happens at the September     
meeting! In order to run you must be a member in good standing, 
having paid dues for one calendar year. You must be in the club 
longer than a year. In order to nominate, the same rules           
apply. There was some confusion last year about our process   
designated by our bylaws. The offices that will be posted are: 
President, Secretary, Sgt. at Arms, and one Member at 
Large. You need to know while all people currently in these        
positions are not seeking re-election., we need new blood. As for 
myself, I have served on the board for the last twenty years. I 
would just like to be a good club member. Thank you for allowing 
me to serve for all of you!!!!!! It has been an honor! 

The Malibu contest is coming up and Carl has promised me a     
victory. 

Please Remember that Club member Tom Hickenbottom has a new 
book on the history of surf in Santa Cruz, so buy a copy. Oh and 
please do not forget "Graphic Surf" ~ my book with Schiffer    
Publications. 

September will be t-shirt Sale Month! $10 all shirts long and 
short sleeve. Show you club pride! 

I know I retired but I only lasted 29 days before Hartnell College 
made me an offer I could not refuse. So I am coaching football as 
the defensive coordinator. It is tough for me to get off the field 
and get to Santa Cruz for a meeting. However, I live to see you 
all! It is always the highlight of my month when I get to visit with 
all of you. So I challenge each and everyone of you, be at Bocci's 
Cellar for the September meeting! It is part of the fun, see you 
all there!!! 

Keep Surfing, Pete Noble President 

Congrats to Tommy for a very successful book signing! The second one at Book-
shop Santa Cruz completely sold out of all of Tommy’s books! 



~~~~~ THE DINOSAUR DEN ~~~~~ 

          Question of the month by Kim Stoner 
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New Dino Den Questions: 

Name three past club presidents in these photos: 



~~~~~~ Next Meeting ~~~~~~ 
 

 DATE:  Wed. September 2nd 

  TIME: 6pm social, 7pm meeting    

 LOCATION: Bocci’s Cellar 
    

questions, comments, suggestions, submissions? 

Please contact Jen Coco via e-mail at jenncoco@hotmail.com 

 

And please visit our website: 

www.santa-cruz-longboard-union.com 
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August Dino Den Answers:  

What year was this photo taken? 1965 

Where was it taken? Cowells Beach 

Who is the surfer? Tom Hickenbottom 

What type of board is he riding and how 
long is it? 9’6” Yater Signature Model 

 


